
From: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Sent: Tuesday, June 03, 2014 6:55 AM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: FW: STA for K50LV 
 
 
 
From: Cindy Clark [mailto:cindy.clark@3abn.org]   
Sent: Monday, June 02, 2014 4:37 PM  
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh  
Subject: FW: STA for K50LV 
 
Dear Hossein, 
  
I apologize, I forgot the filing number for the Engineering STA that  
needs to be dismissed BESTA 20140529AIA 
  
  
Thank you for all of your help. 
  
Blessings,  
  
Cindy Clark  
Three Angels Broadcasting Network  
Engineering Department  
  
From: Cindy Clark [mailto:cindy.clark@3abn.org]   
Sent: Monday, June 02, 2014 3:05 PM  
To: 'Hossein Hashemzadeh'  
Cc: Dan Peek  
Subject: FW: STA for K50LV 
  
Dear Hossein, 
  
Please dismiss the Engineering STA for K50LV-D, FID 182807.  
According to the email below it was too early to file STA.  A new STA  
will be filed in the beginning of October. 
  
Hopefully I didn’t cause a problem, I misunderstood and deleted the  
form. What can I do to correct this error? 
  
Blessings,  
  
Cindy Clark  
Three Angels Broadcasting Network  
Engineering Department  
  
From: Dan Peek [mailto:dan.peek@3abn.org]   
Sent: Monday, June 02, 2014 2:27 PM  
To: Luke Skelton; Cindy Clark  
Subject: STA for K50LV 
  
I just received a call from Mohammad Habib at the FCC about the STA we 
filed. Since  



the current STA is valid 8 April - 8 October 2014, he said it was too 
early to file again. If  
we didn't pay anything for the STA, then just dismiss it and file again 
at the end of  
September or beginning of October. If we paid something, we need to let 
him know and  
he will discuss it with Hossein to see how to resolve it. 
  
Please let me know so I can pass the word on to Mohammad. 
  
Thanks, 
  
Dan  
 
  
--  
Dan Peek, Engineer 
Three Angels Broadcasting Network, Inc. 
3391 Charley Good Road 
West Frankfort, IL 62896 USA 
618 627 7635 direct 
618 218 2035 cell 
www.3ABN.org -- Watch all our channels streaming live 


